OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

April 28, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

In order to accommodate the various competitions of the Music Festival next week, we need to use the basket-ball floor of the gymnasium, as follows:

Thurs., May 5 -- All day -- String ensemble contests.
Fri., " 6 -- All day -- Class "A" orchestra sight reading competition.

We hope that these events will not interfere unduly with the regular University class schedule.

Sincerely yours,

RN:R

Executive Secretary

Laymond Michols

B. B. front sunded.

B. B. front sunded.

The sunded of the state of t